
National Town Hall: What the $2 Trillion Stimulus
Means for Your Business
Friday, March 27, 2020

David Barron joined a town hall discussion about the recent stimulus package that was passed by the

Senate. Inc., in partnership with the U.S. Chamber of Commerce, held a virtual National Small

Business Town Hall on Friday, March 27. Editor-at-large Kimberly Weisul hosted the chat on Inc.com

with Neil Bradley, the Chamber's executive vice president and chief policy officer. They discussed

exactly what the bill could mean to small businesses: where it provides opportunities, where it creates

headaches, and the strategies that will best enable founders to benefit.

To view the town hall, click here.
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